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Dear friends, 

 

 It takes many hearts and hands to make the Women’s Refuge of St Johns County work. If you are using 

your heart and hands to pray, give and/or serve in any way, we thank you.  

 

At the Refuge, our reward is when we get to see a life changed. We had the opportunity to celebrate a life 

changed by God’s great love and mercy on April 27, 2024, when Tylor graduated from the Women’s Refuge of 

STJO. Tylor entered our program home April 10, 2023. We not only had the privilege to watch God restore the 

broken places in her, but also her relationship with her four kids and her family. Tylor now has a full-time job, a 

vehicle and an apartment for her and her children. We give God all the glory as we know He is the One who made 

the change in her willing heart and opened the doors for her to walk through. He also uses people like you who 

support the ministry by coming alongside us where the environment for change can be available to a ready heart 

as hers and many more to come.  

 
 

Currently, our home can hold up to four women at a time. 

We have been in prayer for several years that God would provide a 

home where the women who graduate from the program can move as 

they work in the community, save for a vehicle and a place to live, 

and transition successfully. 

 

We have contacted the Matthews Group who is helping us 

with the plans to expand so that we can continue with this needed 

ministry. The new structure will allow the Women’s Refuge of STJO 

to help and house sixteen women. Please join us in prayer as we 

move forward with the plans God has laid on our hearts. We will 

have more information to share with you soon. In the meantime, 

thank you for your support. 
 

 

May 11, 2024, we had the privilege of 

participating in the forever joining of 

Carl Mansell & Tina Brock. Tina 

graduated from the Women’s Refuge 

program in 2009 and has remained a 

close sister and friend to the ministry. 

She made a vow to honor God for all 

of her days - which meant in her 

relationships as well.  

  Fifteen years later, Tina has met the    

       man of God that she prayed for, 

          and they were married. 

~Congratulations Tylor~ 
You deserve it 

 

 

 

Executive Director 

Debbie Morales 

 

House Manager 

Kathleen (Cookie) Martin 

 
 

 

Board of Directors 

Dennis Hollingsworth 

Linda Huff 

Myrtle Hollingsworth 

Rick Hudgins 

Rosa Liriano 

Pastor Jeff Gatlin 

Tiffany Peacock 

 

“The LORD your God is in your midst, The Mighty One, will save; 
He will rejoice over you with gladness, 

He will quiet you with His love, 
He will rejoice over you with singing.” 

~Zephaniah 3:17~ 

 

Congratulations 
Carl & Tina Mansell 

His Kingdom Come, 

 

Debbie Morales 

Executive Director 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Calling all golfers! 

Join us for a day of golf while supporting 
The Women’s Refuge 

of St. Johns County 
 

Saturday, September 21, 2024 
12:00PM—Check In 

1:00PM—Shotgun Start  
 

Online Registration Available 
Visit our page for more information. 

womensrefugeofstjo.com/golf-tournament-2024 
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